
CORRESPONDENCE FROM R. HORGAN – May 10, 2023 
 

From: Rob Horgan <  
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2023 1:00:43 PM 
To: Ron Kerr <Ron.Kerr@CobourgPSB.com> 
Cc: Adam Bureau (Councillor) <abureau@cobourg.ca>; Nicole Beatty (Deputy Mayor) 
<nbeatty@cobourg.ca> 
Subject: Re: (EXTERNAL SOURCE) Domestic Violence  
  
I will publish my concerns to the police board through the Facebook group since that is more accessible 
 
I understand that the topic of domestic violence must be shelved for the moment until you have time to 
get around to it.  
 
Sadly, child abuse and domestic violence takes no break. 
 
 
You have no idea what my complaint is. You have refused to meet with me. You cannot represent my 
concern to the board without hearing it.  
 
Please forward to me the The police services Act so I can underline why my concern is very much under 
the Boards purview.  
 
Woot, woot!  Standing up to bullies and the CHAIR of the police board! 
 
Dear, CBC, thank you for completing a FIPPA request to get a copy of this email and report the response 
of Cobourg’s Police Board!  This is how we change conversations, public accountability and 
transparency.  
 
Woot, woot!   
 


